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Penn Waller Road Closure Postponed

Chatham County GA sent this bulletin at 10/03/2024 03:58 PM EDT
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Chatham County Board of Commissioners
124 Bull Street, Savannah, GA 31401

Penn Waller Road Closure Postponed
For Immediate Release
Chatham County, GA (October 3, 2024) - The scheduled closure of Penn Waller Road
has been postponed due to necessary upgrades that require the assistance of Georgia
Power. The utility company is expected to be available in a few weeks to proceed with the
work.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we coordinate with Georgia Power to
ensure a smooth and efficient upgrade process. Further updates will be provided as more
information becomes available.
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